
From: Matt Fullenbaum 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 5:16 PM 
Subject: S. 99  
  
Dear Speaker Krowinski, 
  
Attached, please find a letter from American Tort Reform Association President Sherman Joyce 
expressing the Association’s opposition to S. 99. 
  
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
  
My best regards, 
  
Matt Fullenbaum 
Director of Legislation 
American Tort Reform Association 


